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  My Lucky Life In and Out of Show Business Dick Van Dyke,2012-05-15 A
heartfelt memoir from one of Hollywood's greatest icons Dick Van Dyke,
indisputably one of the greats of the golden age of television, is admired
and beloved by audiences the world over for his beaming smile, his physical
dexterity, his impeccable comic timing, his ridiculous stunts, and his
unforgettable screen roles. His trailblazing television program, The Dick Van
Dyke Show (produced by Carl Reiner, who has written the foreword to this
memoir), was one of the most popular sitcoms of the 1960s and introduced
another major television star, Mary Tyler Moore. But Dick Van Dyke was also
an enormously engaging movie star whose films, including Mary Poppins and
Chitty Chitty Bang Bang, have been discovered by a new generation of fans and
are as beloved today as they were when they first appeared. A colorful,
loving, richly detailed look at the decades of a multilayered life, My Lucky
Life In and Out of Show Business, will enthrall every generation of reader,
from baby-boomers who recall when Rob Petrie became a household name, to all
those still enchanted by Bert’s “Chim Chim Cher-ee.” This is a lively,
heartwarming memoir of a performer who still thinks of himself as a “simple
song-and-dance man,” but who is, in every sense of the word, a classic
entertainer.
  The Official Dick Van Dyke Show Book Vince Waldron,2001 The first and only
complete, fully authorized biography of one of TV's most beloved sitcoms,
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including the first complete viewer's guide to all 158 episodes, as well as
special behind-the-scenes trivia and a full chapter concordance. 50 black and
white photos.
  Keep Moving Dick Van Dyke,2015-10-13 Show-business legend Dick Van Dyke is
living proof that life does get better the longer you live it. Who better to
offer instruction, advice, and humor than someone who's entering his ninth
decade with a jaunty two-step? Van Dyke isn't just a born song-and-dance man;
his irrepressible belief in embracing the moment and unleashing his inner
child has proved to be the ultimate elixir of youth. When he was injured
during the filming of Chitty Chitty Bang Bang, his doctor warned him he'd be
using a walker within seven years, but Dick performed a soft shoe right there
and never looked back. In Keep Moving, Dick Van Dyke offers his own playful
anecdotes and advice, as well as insights from his brother, actor Jerry Van
Dyke; his friend and creator of The Dick Van Dyke Show, Carl Reiner; and
other spirited friends and family. Whether he's describing the pleasure he
takes in his habitual visits to the grocery store; how he met his late-in-
life-love Arlene; or how he sprung back, livelier than ever, from a near-
death experience, Dick's optimistic outlook is an invigorating tonic for
anyone who needs a reminder that life should be lived with enthusiasm despite
what the calendar says. You don't have to act your age. You don't even have
to feel it. And if it does attempt to elbow its way into your life, you do
not have to pay attention. If I am out shopping and hear music playing in a
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store, I start to dance. If I want to sing, I sing. I read books and get
excited about new ideas. I enjoy myself. I don't think about the way I am
supposed to act at my age - or at any age. As far as I know, there is no
manual for old age. There is no test you have to pass. There is no way you
have to behave. There is no such thing as 'age appropriate.' When people ask
my secret to staying youthful at an age when getting up and down from your
chair on your own is considered an accomplishment, you know what I tell them?
'Keep moving.' - Dick Van Dyke
  WHY and WHEN the DICK VAN DYKE SHOW WAS BORN Carl Reiner,2015-10-15 In
1960, Carl Reiner shot the pilot for a comedy series titled Head of the
Family, starring Carl Reiner. The show was about a writer who lived with his
family in New Rochelle, New York and commuted to his job in Manhattan,
writing on a TV comedy show. Head of the Family aired once and the reaction
was, in Carl's words, fair to middling. So Carl had moved on, until Sheldon
Leonard came along and convinced him that he could sell it to a network, and
they would not fail this time because, we'll get a better actor to play you.
And thus, The Dick Van Dyke Show was born.Besides giving all of us out in TV
land, including countless aspiring young writers, our first view of how funny
stuff happens (it's created by talented writers like Rob Petrie, Sally Rogers
and Buddy Sorrell locked in a room with a typewriter, a piano and a couch),
Carl, in the year 1960, also struck a blow for feminism by making one-third
of the writers' room staff female.Why and When 'The Dick Van Dyke Show' Was
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Born is a recounting of behind-the-scenes stories, many of which only Carl
could know, about the casting, writing and shooting of The Dick Van Dyke
Show. It includes the real life happenings in the lives of Carl and his
family and friends, which inspired many of the episodes, often proving that
truth is exactly as strange as fiction - like the episode where Ritchie had
to wear a pith helmet to school to ward off a bullying woodpecker, a remedy
suggested in real life by the Game Warden to Carl's friends, Millie and Jerry
Schoenbaum, when their son Eric was under similar woodpecker attack.
  To Twilo and Beyond! David Van Deusen,2005-11 Recognized as the 'Head
Walnut' by Dick Van Dyke and 'the other DVD' [The Dick Van Dyke Show
Revisited, 2004] by Carl Reiner ... Van Deusen has been publishing 'The
Walnut times', the Dick Van Dyke Show newsletter, since 1995. Besides Van
Dyke and Reiner, Van Deusen has done interviews and established relationships
with nearly every member of the cast and crew including Mary Tyler Moore,
Rose Marie, Larry Mathews, Ann Guilbert, Bill Idelson, director John Rich,
music man Earle Hagen, writer/producer Sam Denoff, film editor Bud Molin, and
the now deceased Morey Amsterdam and Sheldon Leonard--Page 183.
  The Official Dick Van Dyke Show Book [Deluxe Expanded Archive Edition]
Vince Waldron,2014-05-03 The most acclaimed comedy series of TV's golden age,
The Dick Van Dyke Show comes to life in this deluxe enhanced eBook that
features hundreds of black and white and color photos, documents, and other
rare images that are available only in this expanded edition. This fun-filled



6

and impeccably researched book takes readers backstage to witness the
creation of this TV classic through the eyes of the show's cast and crew,
including Carl Reiner, Mary Tyler Moore, Rose Marie, Morey Amsterdam, Larry
Mathews, and, of course, Dick Van Dyke himself. This expanded eBook includes
never-before-published backstage and rehearsal photos—many in full color!—as
well as the ultimate The Dick Van Dyke Show episode guide, which features the
cast and title pages of every one of the show's 158 original scripts! Written
by Emmy-winning writer Vince Waldron, this deluxe edition of The Official
Dick Van Dyke Show Book offers readers the last word on the most influential
TV comedy ever. “It was the very best time of my life and Vince's book helps
me recall every treasured moment. Thanks, Vince!—Dick Van Dyke “What an
unexpected pleasure to read a book on a subject about which I thought I knew
everything, only to find out that I didn’t. A very serious contribution to
understanding what really were the best years of my theatrical life. I’d say
it was a wonderfully scholarly work--but I won’t, because I don’t want to
scare people away from a book that’s as much fun to read as this is.”—Carl
Reiner, Producer and creator of The Dick Van Dyke Show Wonderful. You got all
the facts down in the right order. No embellishments. All the truth. Somebody
finally got the whole story right.”—Rose Marie “The Official Dick Van Dyke
Show Book is the best reference book on my shelf. It makes it even more fun
to watch the show, if that's possible.”—Morey Amsterdam “Vince's tribute to
our show offers as accurate a snapshot of the series—and the era that begat
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it—as any I've seen.”—Sheldon Leonard, Executive Producer of The Dick Van
Dyke Show “A compelling narrative. . . . Waldron waltzes through the series’
story as gracefully as Van Dyke sidestepped his living room ottoman.”
—Entertainment Weekly “Vince Waldron lovingly and very thoroughly recounts
the history of The Dick Van Dyke Show. —Los Angeles Daily News The definitive
history...offers a wealth of backstage anecdotes.—Emmy Magazine Entertaining
and exhaustively researched...fans of the show will not be disappointed.—The
Milwaukee Journal Sentinel A terrific writer and painstaking researcher...it
doesn't get any better than this, folks.—The TV Collector
  The Dick Van Dyke Show Ginny Weissman,2014-11-11 In the history of
television, there are very few shows that can truly be called classics. The
Dick Van Dyke Show is one of those few--and for the first time, authors
Weissman and Sanders have succeed in capturing the unique flavor of this very
appealing, warm comedy that went straight to the heart of the American
public. An affectionate and nostalgic portrait of a show more than twenty
years old that is still in reruns, The Dick Van Dyke Show tells the inside
story of the situational comedy whose phenomenal success was a surprise even
to its creators. Tracing its evolution from the pilot, Head of the Family
starring Carl Reiner, through the ordeal of finding the right actor to play
the clumsy but talented TV writer Rob Petrie, gathering the supporting cast
that included Rose Marie and Morey Amsterdam, whose presence added a sharp-
edged humor to the series, to the discovery of the largely unknown Mary Tyler



8

Moore to play the Capri pants-clad Laura Petrie, The Dick Van Dyke Show plots
the day-to-day course of getting and keeping the show on the air. Written
with the complete cooperation of every member of the cast, this book takes us
through the weekly process of consistently fine writing, rehearsing,
improvising, and polishing the show in which the entire company participated.
From start to finish, the cast was a tight group whose personal warmth,
vitality, and camaraderie created a unique chemistry that shone through every
episode. Containing over 100 photos, synopses of all 158 episodes and the
complete script of one of them, lists of all the awards garnered by the show
and its cast during its five-year run, and an update on where everyone is
today, The Dick Van Dyke Show is a loving and carefully researched tribute to
one of the most beloved comedy series of all time.
  The Dick Van Dyke Show Joanne Morreale,2015-12-01 The Dick Van Dyke Show
(CBS 1961–66) was a uniquely self-reflexive sitcom that drew on vaudevillian
tropes at a time when vaudeville-based comedy variety was disappearing from
television. At the same time, it reflected the liberal politics of the
Kennedy era and gave equal time to home and work as it ushered in a new image
of the sitcom family. In The Dick Van Dyke Show, author Joanne Morreale
analyzes the series’ innovative form and content that altered the terrain of
the television sitcom. Morreale begins by finding the roots of The Dick Van
Dyke Show in the vaudeville-based comedy variety show and the “showbiz”
sitcom, even as it brought notable updates to the form. She also considers
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how the series reflects the social context of Kennedy’s New Frontier and its
impact on the television industry, as The Dick Van Dyke Show responded to
criticisms of television as mass entertainment. She goes on to examine the
series as an early example of quality television that also pointed to the
complex narrative of today, examining the show’s progressive representations
of race, ethnicity, and gender that influenced the content of later sitcoms.
Morreale concludes by considering The Dick Van Dyke Show’s afterlife,
suggesting that the various reappearances of the characters and the show
itself demonstrates television’s “transseriality.” Fans of The Dick Van Dyke
Show and readers interested in American television and cultural history will
appreciate this insightful reading of the series.
  The Official Dick Van Dyke Show Book (Deluxe Expanded Archive Edition /
Reader's Edition with Photo Galleries) Vince Waldron,Dick Van Dyke,Dan
Castellaneta,2014-06-07 The most acclaimed comedy series of TV's golden age,
The Dick Van Dyke Show comes to life in this deluxe enhanced eBook that
features hundreds of black and white and color photos, documents, and other
rare images that are available only in this expanded edition. This special
reader's edition features an alternate layout that displays the text
uninterrupted by images, with the photos displayed in separate galleries at
the end of each chapter. This fun-filled and impeccably researched book takes
readers backstage to witness the creation of this TV classic through the eyes
of the show's cast and crew, including Carl Reiner, Mary Tyler Moore, Rose
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Marie, Morey Amsterdam, Larry Mathews, and, of course, Dick Van Dyke himself.
This expanded eBook includes never-before-published backstage and rehearsal
photos--many in full color!--as well as the ultimate The Dick Van Dyke Show
episode guide, which features the cast and title pages of every one of the
show's 158 original scripts! Written by Emmy-winning writer Vince Waldron,
this deluxe edition of The Official Dick Van Dyke Show Book offers readers
the last word on the most influential TV comedy ever. It was the very best
time of my life and Vince's book helps me recall every treasured moment.
Thanks, Vince!--Dick Van Dyke What an unexpected pleasure to read a book on a
subject about which I thought I knew everything, only to find out that I
didn't. A very serious contribution to understanding what really were the
best years of my theatrical life. I'd say it was a wonderfully scholarly
work--but I won't, because I don't want to scare people away from a book
that's as much fun to read as this is.--Carl Reiner, Producer and creator of
The Dick Van Dyke Show Wonderful...Somebody finally got the whole story
right.--Rose Marie The Official Dick Van Dyke Show Book is the best reference
book on my shelf. It makes it even more fun to watch the show, if that's
possible.--Morey Amsterdam
  American Legends Charles River Charles River Editors,2014-06-12 *Includes
pictures *Includes Van Dyke's own quotes about his life and career *Includes
a bibliography I wanted to be Stan Laurel, then I wanted to be Fred Astaire
and then Captain Kangaroo. I actually started out as a radio announcer when I
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was 17 and never left the business, so that's literally 70 years. - Dick Van
Dyke I never wanted to be an actor, and to this day I don't. I can't get a
handle on it. An actor wants to become someone else. I am a song-and-dance
man, and I enjoy being myself, which is all I can do. - Dick Van Dyke A lot
of ink has been spilled covering the lives of history's most influential
figures, but how much of the forest is lost for the trees? In Charles River
Editors' American Legends series, readers can get caught up to speed on the
lives of America's most important men and women in the time it takes to
finish a commute, while learning interesting facts long forgotten or never
known. If television was still coming into its own during the 1950s, it truly
became a national phenomenon across America in the 1960s, and in an era where
most Americans finally owned a television, one of the most popular shows on
the air was The Dick Van Dyke Show. The show starred Van Dyke as a middle
class writer who worked on a television show, and it also helped catapult
Mary Tyler Moore (who played his wife) to superstardom and her own hit show,
The Mary Tyler Moore Show. To this day, it is widely considered one of the
greatest television shows in history, and Dick Van Dyke remains best known
for it, but the show was merely the peak of a career that had already proven
quite versatile. Van Dyke had long aspired to be in show business and even a
television show host long before television was popular, and he got his start
as a radio DJ when he was still in his early 20s. Always a fan of comedy, Van
Dyke parlayed that into a comedy gig, and he then rode the success of his
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comedic performances to starring roles on Broadway. Van Dyke's skills and
versatility ultimately helped make him a good choice to star in a television
show in 1961, thus spawning the show that took his name. The first 40 years
of Van Dyke's career would be impressive enough, but Van Dyke has also
appeared in hit films, most notably Mary Poppins, over a span of about 50
years. In fact, he is set to appear in the latest installment of the popular
Night at the Museum series, Night at the Museum: Secret of the Tomb, which is
scheduled to be released a week after his 89th birthday. Van Dyke has noted
over the course of a career now spanning 8 decades that he's retired so many
times now it's getting to be a habit, but as he once joked, I've won several
Emmys, a Tony and a Grammy, so maybe somebody will let me have an Oscar, and
then I'll have a full set. American Legends: The Life of Dick Van Dyke
chronicles the life and career of one of America's most famous show business
stars. Along with pictures of important people, places, and events, you will
learn about Dick Van Dyke like never before, in no time at all.
  The Dick Van Dyke Show Ginny Weissman,Coyne Steven Sanders,1993-07-01 In
the history of TV, The Dick Van Dyke Show is a classic. This book captures
the unique flavor of this warm, appealing comedy that went straight to the
heart of the American public. Traces its evolution from the pilot, through
finding the right actor to play the clumsy but talented TV writer, to the
discovery of the largely unknown Mary Tyler Moore, the book plots the day-to-
day course of getting and keeping the show on the air. Takes us through the
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process of fine writing, rehearsing, improvising and polishing each week.
Contains 130+ photos, synopses of all 158 episodes and the complete script of
one of them, lists of all the awards garnered by the show and its cast during
its 5-year run, and an all-new trivia quiz.
  My Lucky Life in and Out of Show Business - Dick Van Dyke Dick Van
Dyke,2016-08-04 Dick Van Dyke, indisputably one of the greats of the golden
age of television, is admired and beloved by audiences the world over for his
beaming smile, his physical dexterity, his impeccable comic timing, his
ridiculous stunts, and his unforgettable screen roles. His trailblazing
television programme, The Dick Van Dyke Show, was one of the most popular
sitcoms of the 1960s and introduced another major television star, Mary Tyler
Moore; it also won fifteen Primetime Emmy Awards. But Dick Van Dyke was also
an enormously engaging movie star whose films, including Mary Poppins and
Chitty Chitty Bang Bang, have been discovered by each new generation of fans
and are as beloved today as when they first appeared. Who doesn't know the
word 'supercalifragilisticexpialidocious'? A colourful, loving, richly
detailed look at the decades of a multi-layered life, My Lucky Life In and
Out of Show Business will enthral every generation of reader, from baby-
boomers who recall when Rob Petrie became a household name, to all those
still enchanted by Bert's 'Chim Chim Cher-ee'. This is a lively, heart-
warming memoir of a performer who still thinks of himself as a 'simple song-
and-dance man', but who is, in every sense of the words, a classic
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entertainer. 'It's hard not to like Dick Van Dyke – but this will make you
admire him' – Playbill 'A fascinating self-portrait' – Mary Tyler Moore
  The Dick Van Dyke Show ,2003
  Dick Van Dyke Newbury Publishing,2021-12-21 - includes pictures - includes
table of contents From his earliest experiences in Air Force radio to his
third act as a crime-solving doctor on television and beyond, Dick Van Dyke
has been delivering steady comedic and dramatic performances for more than
seven decades. An actor, producer and writer, Van Dyke has been a
recognizable name for generations, thanks to the naming conventions of the
early days of television, wherein a lead actor's name would be used as the
title of the series. At just 36, fresh from Bye Bye Birdie on Broadway, Dick
Van Dyke carved out an enduring place in television with The Dick Van Dyke
Show, alongside another soon-to-be small-screen legend with three names: Mary
Tyler Moore. By 1964, after being chosen by Walt Disney for a starring role
in the film adaptation for Mary Poppins, Van Dyke danced his way into the
hearts of Americans of all ages. Since those early roles as Albert J.
Peterson, Rob Petrie and Bert the Chimney Sweep, Van Dyke has never gotten
too far away from a microphone, camera or spotlight and his storied career
continues. As one of few remaining American actors still working in their 90s
(alongside Angela Lansbury, Betty White, and Norman Lloyd), Van Dyke will
seemingly never run out of roles. Nor is he running out of charm. Dick Van
Dyke continues to delight audiences today. Recent appearances include a
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lively dance number during the climax of 2018's Mary Poppins Returns, voicing
a character in Showtime's short-lived series Kidding in 2020 and accepting
the tributes colleagues and acolytes bestowed on him as a recipient of the
43rd Kennedy Center Honors in 2021.
  The Dick Van Dyke show ,2014
  Dick Van Dyke Show, The ,2003
  Dick Van Dyke ,
  Mr. Finnegan's Giving Chest Dan Farr,Dick Van Dyke,2005 On Christmas Eve,
with help from a mysterious toymaker and a magic box, a young girl learns
about the spirit of giving.
  THE DICK VAN DYKE SHOW [VIDEORECORDING] ,
  The Great Clowns of American Television Karin Adir,2001-12-01 There are
generations that have never seen Sid Caesar become an automobile tire or Red
Skelton stick his thumbs in his armpits and intone, Two theagulls..., never
journeyed with Ernie Kovacs to a surrealistic world of his warped
imagination. Here seventeen comic talents are profiled (with photographs):
their early years, marriages and personal challenges, anecdotes about them,
the characters they created, their styles, and often representative dialogue
or sketch descriptions. There is a listing of all television shows in which
each comic starred (giving length, network, air dates). The comics include
Lucille Ball, Milton Berle, Carol Burnett, Sid Caesar, Imogene Coca, Tim
Conway, Jackie Gleason, Danny Kaye, Ernie Kovacs, Olsen and Johnson, Martha
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Raye, Soupy Sales, Red Skelton, Dick Van Dyke, Flip Wilson, Jonathan Winters,
and Ed Wynn.
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